
                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY FAMILIES 

 

Online Safety coffee morning. 

You are invited to join Mrs Clarke, (SENDCo), Mrs Gillespie (school Child and Family Pastoral Support 

Worker), ICT staff co-ordinators from both schools and our IT Support / Maintenance co-ordinator who 

works for both the Junior and Infant schools on Thursday 3rd March at 9am at The Carlton Infant 

Academy. This will be held in the school hall. 

As stated, the topic of discussion is around ‘Online Safety’. Does your child have a laptop, tablet or mobile 

phone? Would you like to know how you can help to make your child’s devices safer? Keep their contents 

more age appropriate and secure? You will be able to take the opportunity to find out which online games 

are age related and appropriate for your child? 

Maybe you can offer another parent some advice on what works for you and your child and even 

recommend age appropriate contents that you have found enjoyable and safe for your child. 

All discussions will be in a friendly and supportive environment. There is no obligation to speak and you are 

more than welcome to bring a family member/ friend with you.  

We look forward to seeing you. 

 


